Nursery Newsletter

Thank you for attending the coffee morning it was lovely to see so many parents and siblings, the next coffee morning will be in January 2024.

The topic in class will continue with Christmas, the children are having lots of fun creating artwork using various textures.

Reminders:

We have an inset day on 4th of December nursery will be closed for staff training.

The Christmas sing-along will be in the preschool room form 10am till 1pm. If your child attends breakfast club on that day, then its normal time at 8am there is no lunchtime provision due to early closure.

Tickets are now available for the Christmas performance from Monday the 20th of November at a cost of £2.00 to raise funds for the setting. We will record the performance on the day the DVD will cost £5.00, they will be available for the week of the 18th of December will confirm.

All children will be taking part in the sing-along even if they do not attend on that day. Do not forget to save the date so you can come along, it is a joyous occasion, and even Father Christmas might just pop in if he is not too busy.

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery